DOBERMAN PINSCHER

HEALTH FOUNDATION

Greetings!

All of us at the Doberman Pinscher Health Foundation hope you are doing well and would
like to take this opportunity to give you a quick update on our progress. Thanks

to generous donations from Doberman fanciers like yourself fundraising efforts are off to a
great start, enabling us to execute our mission!

The Foundation has published our initial Request for Proposal with an anticipated grant
award date of September 2017. If you are aware of a potential research project please
don't hesitate to share this information.

We hope that you enjoy the remainder of the summer and look forward to announcing our
initial grant recipient.

We always encourage you comments, questions and suggestions regarding the
Foundation, feel free to contact us anytime.

Thank you for your commitment to Doberman health.
Sincerely,
DPHF Board of Directors:

Marj Brooks
Mike Dellorto
Samantha Dilhoff
Libby Hargrove
Sue Lynch
Denise McKay
Kelli Rosen DVM
Shirlee Walker
Linda Zaeske



http://dobermanhealth.org/pages/research.html
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